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10th February 2023 
 
Re: EPQ Study Skills Session 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To support your child with the research stage of their EPQ the University of Leicester has kindly offered to run 
study skills session at the University library on the afternoon of Wednesday 15th February. For the workshop 
students will be granted full access to the university library, along with expert guidance on how to get the most 
out of the resources on offer.  
 
There will be no charge for this trip, and we will travel to and from the University of Leicester by school minibus. 
Students will leave at approximately 1.00pm and return to Corby Technical School at approximately 5.30pm. Your 
child will therefore either need to be collected from school at this time or make their own way home. Please can 
you register your child for the trip via Wisepay. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
Corby Technical School 
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